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THE COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS
TOWN OF FREETOWN
PLANNING BOARD

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

As provided in the Massachusetts General Laws Chapter 40A and Freetown
Protective Bylaws Article XI Section 23 the Site Plan Review By-law, the Planning
Board, acting as the Site Plan Review Authority, will hold a public hearing on the
application of HV Collins Company/Town of Freetown for a Site Plan Review for
property located on 15 Memorial Drive, East Freetown, MA 02717 as per the attached
notice:

The Town of Freetown Planning Board will conduct a public hearing on Tuesday,
February 26, 2019 at 6:00 pm at the Freetown Senior Center 1% floor, 227 Chace
Road, East Freetown, MA 02717 to act on the application of HV Collins
Company/Town of Freetown. The applicant has submitted a site plan review application
and plan entitled Freetown Police Station, and dated 12/20/2018 proposing a new police
station totaling 22,336 square feet located on approximately 4 acres of land located on
Assessors Map 239, Lot 31.

A copy of the plan may be reviewed at the office of the Town Clerk and Planning
Board, Freetown Town Hall during normal business hours. All persons, parties or
corporations interested therein may appear and be heard in relation thereto. The Fall
River Herald News legal notice also available on www.masspublicnotices.org.

Town of Freetown Planning Board

Chris McKay
Planning Technician



